
 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

Minutes of October 8, 2013 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Present: Bill Tuttle, Donald Harding, Gregg Aubin, Lawrence Favreau, Chuck Ripa, Carl 

Corrinne, James E. Rheault 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Minutes of September 10, 2013 were read and accepted. 

 

Motion made and passed to reorganize the board back to the 6/11/13 structure. 

 

Superintendent’s Report: 

 

DPW: 

1. Maple Street edges and driveway apron work is complete this date. 

2. Tree work continues. 

3. PJ Albert has completed Maple Street and Kendall Hill Road. 

Water:   

1. R.J. Forbes work on the Kendall Hill tank is progressing well. 

2. Meters are read and water bill are mailed. 

 

Carl Corrine and James Rheault attended to discuss the concept plan for a 12” diameter 

pipe to take the overflow from the retention basin on Chad Lane to a catch basin on 

Leslie Lane.  This is the continuation of the meeting of July 11, 2013. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 8:25 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

___________________________ 

Lawrence R. Chairman 

Department of Public Works Board 

 

 


